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a‘Ukee Department of Nelghborh-ood Services i :
Inspectional services for health, safety and neighborhood improvement M,ﬂﬂgs%ng ollins
Schuyler F. Seager
March 73 2002 DeputyyCommlsswngr

Alderman Michael D’ Amato, Chair

Judiciary and Legislation Committee
Office of the City Clerk
Room 205, City Hall

Attention: Kathleen Marquardt

Re: File No. 011529
5219 North 56th Street

Dear Alderman D’ Amato:

The owner of the above-referenced property has applied for a Vacation of In
Rem Judgement. There are no pending orders or charges. However, the
property has mnot been properly recorded with the Department of
Neighborhood Servicegs. The Department has no objections if the property is
returned contingent upon the owner properly recording the property prior to

its return.
Sincerely,
SchEyTef Seager ;
Deputy Commissioner

¢ Beverly Temple
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